
We can rebuild most Pingel single outlet fuel valves for $18.00 USD, dual outlet 
valves for $21.00 USD, triple outlet valves for $24.00 USD and vacuum valves for 
$31.00 USD. This amount covers the rebuilding and return shipping and is 
payable in the form of credit card, check, cashiers check or money orders (we 
don't accept USPS money orders). We DO NOT accept cash for valve rebuilding. 
If your valve cannot be rebuilt we will contact you at the phone number or email 
provided below. Most valves are rebuilt and sent back to the owner within 4 - 5 
days of receipt at our facility.




